
“Land trusts here in Montana have been very 
successful in promoting the conservation of farm 

and ranch land to minimize fragmentation.”

- Tom Watson, State Conservationist for NRCS in Montana 
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This spring you may have read that Flathead County now has the distinction of being 
the fastest growing area in Montana, surpassing Gallatin County which had held that 
position for years. 2020 Census data has confirmed not only that this part of Montana 
is growing fast (the county’s population grew by 3,681 people between July 1, 2020, and 
July 1, 2021, amounting to a 3.5% increase) but that Kalispell is now the fastest growing 
micro-politan city (population under 50,000) in the United States. This new data backs 
up anecdotal evidence (and I’m sure your own observations) of a definite uptick in 
growth and new development.  In addition, a recently released University of Montana 
bi-partisan public survey shows that a majority of Montanan’s are concerned about 
the current pace of growth and support conservation, including the need for more 
public funding. Fifty-seven percent of Montanan’s surveyed say the current pace of 
growth is too fast and 85% say the loss of agricultural lands and open spaces to new 
development is a serious problem. 

Montana at its core is an open land state with its farms, ranches, abundant wildlife, 
intact landscapes, and outdoor recreation as its most defining features.  It’s seemingly 
everywhere yet is disappearing at an alarming rate of over 1,500 acres each month. 

I think many of you would agree that growth is important for our economy, but there 
is a growing anxiety of what fast paced growth means and the challenges it brings.
The recent U of M survey shows that the majority of Montanan’s want to keep our state 
livable and affordable, and want to increase efforts to protect open lands, farmland 
and wildlife habitat. Montanan’s want to protect the intrinsic natural qualities and rural 
character that make Montana, well…Montana. 
 
Even with the concerns the census data provides and the flurry of changes we are 
witnessing around us, I am here to tell you that there is a silver lining. As a land trust, we 
are now seeing more interest by landowners and the public to prioritize conservation 
and implement land conservation strategies that are successful. This is evidenced by our 
recent work with Montana Fish, Wildlife and Parks and the support from landowners, 
community members, partners and funding sources to create the new Somers Beach 
State Park and Bad Rock Canyon Wildlife Management Area. More funding is now 
available for conservation, both public and private, than we’ve seen in the past. The 
interest and capacity to do more land conservation projects is growing and that is 
exciting. We are also seeing that there are real economic benefits from conservation 
through the protection of farm and ranch land with the Farm Bill Agricultural Land 
Easement program.  

This issue of ViewPoints focuses on this Farm Bill easement program and what it 
provides not only for local working farms and conserving open space, but its economic 
benefits as well. We are grateful for funding programs like this and to so many of you 
who are helping us increase the quantity and quality of conservation. It really makes a 
difference in saving what we as Montanan’s want to ensure we don’t lose.    

	
	
     Paul Travis, Executive Director
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As an environmental attorney for over 10 years, Chris 
Albert is passionate about the outdoors and environmental 
conservation. Chris served as a founding board member 
of Richmond’s Capital Region Land Conservancy in Virginia 
and volunteered as its legal counsel for seven years.

The frequent changes to environmental laws have made 
Chris a strong proponent of conservation easements 
because of the enduring environmental protections they 
offer. Chris is proud to continue that advocacy through 
the Flathead Land Trust.

Chris and his wife enjoy cross-country skiing, fishing, and 
camping. When he’s not enjoying the outdoors, Chris is 
managing the development of an automated research 
platform through a technology start-up that he co-
founded with the assistance of a local venture capital firm.

Lisa Flowers moved with her family to the Flathead 
Valley in the early 1970s from Colorado. They ranched 
on the east side of the Valley for many years. Her father, 
Lex Blood, taught geology and helped to found several 
conservation nonprofits including FLT. Lisa received 
degrees in Botany with a minor in Geology and a Masters 
in Science Teaching, before earning her Ph.D. in Forestry 
& Conservation at the University of Montana, Missoula in 

2007. She has worked as an educator in public schools 
and for not-for-profits for over 30 years.

Her zeal for the natural sciences, education and 
conservation has led her to serve in many professional 
and volunteer roles for local, regional and collaborative 
entities throughout Montana. Most of the time she can 
be found outside enjoying her passions – hiking, biking, 
birding, boating, skiing, and gardening.

We are also excited to announce that Jen Guse will join our 
staff this July as our new FLT Communications, Outreach 
and Special Projects Coordinator. After 20 years as a 
seasonal botanist in Glacier National Park, where she fell 
in love with the local flora, she developed an appreciation 
for the natural resources of Montana. Living in the 
Flathead Valley for the past several decades fostered a 
deep desire to preserve the natural beauty and heritage 
of Montana. Jen is enthusiastic about merging her artistic 
and scientific passions since earning an associate degree 
in Graphic Design from Flathead Valley Community 
College in 2021 and a Master’s degree in Zoology from the 
University of South Florida in 1993. She enjoys sharing her 
heart-place in the foothills of Whitefish with her husband, 
Scott, her dog, horses and chickens, and hiking with any 
or all of them as much as possible.

WE WELCOME CHRIS ALBERT AND LISA FLOWERS WHO JOINED THE FLT BOARD OF DIRECTORS THIS 
SPRING AND JEN GUSE WHO WILL BE JOINING OUR STAFF THIS SUMMER. 

On May 12, FLT proudly joined with 
Montana Fish, Wildlife & Parks, 
Montana State Parks Foundation, 
the Sliter Family, the Governor 
and many other partners and 
supporters to dedicate the new 
Somers Beach State Park along 
the north shore of Flathead Lake.      

CHRIS ALBERT LISA FLOWERS JEN GUSE
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CONSERVING AGRICULTURAL LAND
The Multiple Benefits of

We have some of the most productive farmland in 
the nation in the Flathead Valley. However, it is being 
threatened by rapid subdivision and development. We are 
not alone though - according to the American Farmland 
Trust, between 2001 and 2016, 11 million acres of farm 
and ranch lands were lost to subdivision and residential 
development in the U.S. That is 2,000 acres of agricultural 
land being paved and developed every day, threatening 
the future of agriculture. 

Farmland being lost to development is not a new issue. 
In fact, in the 1970s, concern for protecting the long-
term security of the nation’s food supply fueled the 
development of programs to ensure some of America’s 
most productive lands remain in agriculture. Initially, state 
programs were developed to give farmers and ranchers 
cash through purchased agricultural conservation 
easements to keep important soils in agriculture. Then, in 
1996, in response to the growing concern that our nation’s 
farmland was being lost at an alarming rate, Congress 
established a federal farmland protection program to 

add to the states’ efforts to compensate farmers and 
ranchers to keep their land in agriculture. 

This Farm Bill program, originally called the Farm and 
Ranch Protection Program and now the Agricultural 
Land Easement Program, is administered through the 
Natural Resource Conservation Service (NRCS) and has 
been important in conserving farmland in the U.S. and 
especially in Montana. A recently released report by the 
NRCS, Montana Association of Land Trusts, and Heart of 
the Rockies Initiative shows that since 2014 alone, 289,000 
acres of farm and ranch lands in Montana have been 
protected with the Agricultural Land Easement Program.

The report shows that these purchased agricultural 
conservation easements have done more than protect 
farmland – they have provided an infusion of millions 
of dollars into our economy. Since 2014, purchased 
agricultural conservation easements have provided 
$109 million to farmers and ranchers to keep their land 
in agriculture. This funding also helps these landowners 

Danford family farm which is protected through a Farm Bill ALE conservation easement. 
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strengthen the financial health of their operation by 
reducing debt, increasing production and solidifying 
family succession planning.   Overall, this investment since 
2014 has yielded $182 million in economic impact in the 
state.  

Flathead Land Trust has been able to complete 13 
conservation easements to keep 2,287 acres with 
important soils in agriculture using these programs. This 
work has brought over $3.5 million in federal funding and 
leveraged an additional $2.5 million in partner funding 
for farmers in the Flathead Valley. The Danford family 
are a great example of how these dollars have helped 
to sustain local agricultural production and benefited our 
local economy. With Agricultural Land Easement funding 
awarded to keep their 155-acre farm along the Flathead 
River in agriculture, Bob Danford and Terri Peterson 
purchased a Case tractor from Torgerson’s in Kalispell; 
two new buildings from MQS in Noxon; and a grain trailer 
from Vaughn Truck Sales in Havre. We are currently 
working with landowners on three more purchased 

agricultural conservation easements that will protect 
another 1,333 acres of agricultural land in the next year, 
providing more conservation and economic benefit for 
the Flathead. 
 
We are fortunate to have agricultural landowners that 
have the foresight to conserve their land and to have 
funding programs like the Agricultural Land Easement 
Program that make it possible. These conservation 
easements also provide the public benefits of protecting 
our water quality, wildlife habitat, and beautiful open 
spaces. The ripple effect to helping our economy is an 
added bonus and no small financial contribution. 

To download a copy of Working for Montana Agriculture:
Economic Benefits of Conservation Easements for Farm’s 
Ranches and Communities, visit montanalandtrusts.org.  
If you would like to receive a hard copy of the report, 
contact us at info@flatheadlandtrusts.org.

Aerial view of Danford family farm.

Bob Danford on his farm with his new tractor. 

Canola field in the Flathead Valley. 
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$50,000 +
Heart of the Rockies Initiative –
  Keep It Connected
Liz Claiborne and Art Ortenberg
  Foundation
The Kendeda Fund
North American Wetlands
  Conservation Act grant
Whitefish Community Foundation -
  Great Fish Community Challenge

$10,000 - $50,000
AGL Foundation
The Cinnabar Foundation
Flathead Lakers
Schlinger Family Foundation
Whitefish Community Foundation –
  Major Community Project Grant

$1,000 - $10,000
The Bibler Foundation
Cadeau Foundation
California Notley Foundation
Dominion Energy Charitable
  Foundation
Ila B. Dousman Fund
Flathead Audubon Society
Flathead Valley Trout Unlimited
Flathead Wildlife
James and Wanda Hollensteiner
  Foundation
MT Trout Unlimited 
Quail Roost Foundation
SahanDaywi Foundation
Vital Ground Foundation
Whitefish Community Foundation –
  Day of Giving & Unity

INDIVIDUALS
$50,000 +
Anonymous (2)

$10,000 - $49,999
Anonymous
David and Chet Barclay
Dean Marsh
Molly Miller and Mark Jungerman*
Neely and Garrett Myers
Walter Rowntree and
  Laura Reynolds
George and Kim Ruhana 
Sliter family 

$2,500 - $9,999
Anonymous
Stuart Breslin and
  Patricia Bahr Breslin
Bill and Sarah Dakin

Michael Fraser
Alan and Sallie Gratch
Allan and Valeri McGarvey
Palmer Moe
Leif and Amy Peterson
Tom and Teresa Quinn
Jim Rafferty and Rhonda Friedman
Dean Robbins
Sally Cameron-Russell and
  Michael Russell
James and Janna Shennan
Alison Young

$1,000 - $2,499
Anonymous (2)
Roger and Beth Barth
Carol Bibler and Jim Watson
Tom and Kris Carlson
Nick and Karen Chickering
Linda and Del Coolidge
Susie Dietz
Bart and Carole Erickson
Sally C. Ericsson and Tom Garwin
Zachary Green
Karen Feather
Leanne Franzman
Mary Ann and Don Garner
Maureen Hathaway
Dale Greenwalt and Kim Warren
Barbara Gutschenritter and
  Tom Caughlan
Dennis Heinzig and Iona McMillan
Doug and Cindy Kelly
Kramer Family Fund
David Kurfess and
  Linda Kelley Kurfess
Rosemary and John McKinnon
Mike Murphy
Nedom Family Giving Fund
Ruth and Samuel Neff
Debo Powers
Franklin Schroeter
Dan and Kim Short
Ken Siderius and Cathy Malarchick
Lucy Smith
Bruce Tannehill and Gail Cleveland
Joel and Barbara Vignere
Becky and Larry Williams*

$500-$999
William and Elizabeth Bayne
Gael Bissell and Rick Mace
Bob Blazek
Lex Blood and Judith Pressmar*
Nancy and Sam Booth
Pat and John Case
Anne Castren
Brian and Marie Clark
Charles and Meliss Clark
Craig Clark

Lawrence Cohen and Sue Eberle
Bill and Tina Corwin*
Chuck Ensign*
Jonathan M Goodson
David Gordon
Richard Gordon and Cheryl Watkins
Dennis Hatton
Robert and Carol Hermes
Karen Hertzog
Richard and Suzanne Hildner
Sean Hinchey
Christopher Scott Hoge
Susan How
Nora Jaffe
Terry Knupp
Sherry and Steven Leicht
Ben Long and Karen Nichols
Jack Marlowe
Pat and Riley McClelland*
Rhona and Jerry Meislik
Rodney and Joan Miller
Don Moe and Peggy Brewer
Chris and Jan Moore*
Harley Mumma and Nancy Hyde
Dan and Jeanne Olson
Denny Olson and Mary Jo Gardner*
Karen Reeves and Doug Chadwick
Jennifer and Tim Rogge
Julie Rommel
Roger Rowles and Valerie Konnerup
John and Carol Santa
Liz Seabaugh
Paula and Bob Smith
Dick and Jane Solberg
David and Haydi Sowerwine
Richard and Lisa Steiner
Dan Weinberg
Sheila Welch
Doug and Bet Wise
Cheryl Younger

$100-$499
Michelle Ahern
Jill Alexander
Tara K Allen
Anonymous (3)
Donetta and Tom Antonovich
Steve Armstrong
Mike and Kristi Barham
Sharlot Battin
Don and Rebecca Bauder
George Baughman
Henry M Beebe
Stefan Guy Belman
William S Beyer
Janet Blackler
JoBeth and Robert Blair
Marion Boatwright
Bob Marshall Wilderness Foundation

James and Jo Borowski
Asta Bowen
Hank & Marie Brancaccio
Rita Braun and Charles Stearns
Andrew Briefer
Russell and Roberta Brooks
Anders Broste
Jerry and Aileen Brosten
Patti and Ralph Brown
John and Kris Bruninga
Chris and Maureen Byrd
Gerard and Loretta Byrd
Victoria Byrd-Rinck
Tara and Vance Carolin
Les and Jo Lee Carpenter
Victory and Ted Chase
Douglas Clarke
Chris Clouse*
Deirdre and Alan Coit
Bob Cole
Columbia Falls Lions Club
Clancy Cone
Mike Conner
Sue Corrigan
Steve and Sue Cummings
Don and Janet Cutshall
Karen Darrow
Cynthia Dearing
Jeff and Lorri Denton
Lois Ann Diedrichs
Dennis and Terry Divoky
Michael and Jordonna Dores
Ken and Linda Edwards
Lindsey Erickson
Harry and Maddy Etter
Bruce and Renee Ewing*
Ann and Dan Fagre
Pete and Brittney Fisher
Fred and Nancy Flint
Shirley Folkwein
Nancy and Richard Foster
Italo E. Franceschi
John Gangemi and Robin Bissell
John and Jill Gardner
Tanya and Judah Gersh
Hi and Mary Gibson
Bill and Jana Goodman
David Grady and Linda Engh-Grady
Richard and Gayle Graf
Alan Gregory
Jack Griffith
Barbara Guutschenritter
Richard Haberkern
Tom and Sue Harding
Bill Haring and Carol McSweeney
George and Mary Jo Harris
Robin and Craig Harrison
John and Kathi Hartlieb
Richard Hawk
Greg Hendershott

Karin Hilding and Rob Gordon
Devlin D. Hill
Chris Holdhusen
Justin and Katherine Holley
Julie and David Houghton
Kacy and Trevor Howard
Ronda Howell
Mike and Lindsey Hromadka
Linda Ashcraft Hudak
Noel Huettich
Becky Hughes and Joe Mann*
Deb Hunt
Leslie and Will Hunt
Michele Irelan
Devin Jackson
Janice Jackson-Moore
Brett Janiga
Al Johnson
Connie Johnson and 
  George Losleben
Erika Johnson and David Sandler
Patricia Johnson
Paul and Candy Johnson
Bill and Ann Jones
Gil Jordan and Kim Pinter
Bonnie Katzman
Laura Katzman and Chris Downs
Kitty and Denny Kellogg
Ray and Nancy Kelly
Maureen Kemp
Susan Kemp
Brian Kennedy
Sharon and Tom Kennett
Walter and Nancy Kuhn
Marti Kurth
Dennis LaBonty
Ann Lansing and Will Harper
John LaPlume
Patrice LaTourelle
Wendy and Mike Lauman
Paulette Lawrence
Thomas and Barbara Lee
Annie P Lillard
Dr. Tom and Gerene Little
Fred Longhart and 
  Marjory McClaren
Bob Lopp
Kathy Lucke
Diane and Bill Lundgren
Jim and Norma MacKenzie
Nancy and Larry Mackin
Stanley and Elizabeth Makman
Patrick Malone
Marcia Manning and Ed Rowley
David Martin and Lynne Metcalfe
Shirley Marvin
Frances McAllister
Allison McCarthy and Scott Roskam
Babby and Klaus McCartney
Sarah McClure

 THANK YOU TO OUR 2021 DONORS & SUPPORTERS
GRANTORS AND FOUNDATIONS

+ In March, we protected important migratory bird habitat 
southeast of Kalispell with a conservation easement in 
partnership with the Danford Family. The conservation 
easement protects over 36 acres including 15 acres of Reed’s 
Slough, a popular birding location in lower valley.  

+ In October, Montana Fish, Wildlife and Parks completed 
the purchase of the 106-acre Somers Beach property from 
the Sliter family to become Montana’s newest State Park. FLT 
worked with the Sliter family for the past decade towards a 
shared goal to find a conservation and public access solution 
for the property and we are so excited to see it 
finally achieved.

+ In December, we helped Montana Fish, Wildlife and Parks 
finalize the purchase of the 772-acre Bad Rock Canyon 
property from Columbia Falls Aluminum Co. to become a 
new public accessible Wildlife Management Area. After more 
than two years of building community support, extensive 

fundraising and collaboration with many partners, we are 
thrilled to see this project completed.  The property is now 
open to the public (starting May 15) including the partial 
opening of the Gateway to Glacier River Trail.  

+ In late December, we completed the Taylor conservation 
easement that protects 38.9 acres of land owned by siblings, 
Charles and Diane Taylor, located south of Columbia Falls. 
This scenic property is less than a half mile from the Flathead 
River and three miles from the Swan Mountains. The farm is 
underlain by rich agricultural soils including “prime farmland” 
as designated by the Natural Resource Conservation Service.  

+ Bigfork-Harrell Forest Community Trails – FLT is partnering 
with The Trust for Public Land and Montana Land Reliance to 
create new community trails and permanent protection of 236 
acres of forestland in Bigfork’s backyard. The new trail system 
and trailhead are expected to be complete and open to the 
public by summer, 2023.

2021 ANNUAL REPORT AND FINANCIAL SUMMARY
Because of you, we achieved big conservation wins in 2021. Your support helped save vital pieces of our landscape, 
created new recreational opportunities, and increased our ability to expand our work. 
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Sue and Greg McCormick
Brian and Marty McCully
Craig McIntyre
Balbina and Clarence McKenzie
Paul & Holly McKenzie
David and Rita McNutt
Deborah Meiers
Leah Michael
Brian and Heidi Miller
Terri and Randy Minchew
Michael and Jane Mitchell
Blake and Lori Mobley
Peggy Moore
Devvi Morgan
Barbara and Don Murray
Alan Myers-Davis
Doug and Barbara Nelson
Linda Newgard*
Alanna and Michael Ober
Timothy and Mary Obermiller
Kevin Obryan and Emily Murphree
Dawn Oehlerich
Ivan and Marian O’Neil
Stephen Palmer
Margaret Parodi
Val and Larry Parsons
Andrew Paslawsky and Kim Sands
Brian Peck and Linda Miller
Danielle Peirce
Eric Peirce
Karen Perser and Sydney Lillard
Chris Peterson
James and Jerrie Marie Pickard
Helen Pilling and Dan’l Moore
Carolyn and Doug Pitman
Mary Preston
Brenda and Ron Profitt
William and Jana Pursell
Paul Rana*
Debra Reeves
Jim and Linda Regnier
John and Beth Repke
Dave and Cheryl Reynolds
Steve and Sue Rolfing
Steve and Arla Rosso
Ed and Marjorie Rothfuss
Pamela and Gary Ryan
Nicholas and Heather Satovick
Pete Sauer
Peter and Karen Saunders
Don and Colleen Scharfe
Leigh Schickendantz
Barry Schieber
Kate Schlapfer
Joan Schmidt and Brent Higgins
Joann Schmidt
Michael Schwaller
Rose and Don Schwennesen
Denise Seehusen
Courtney Shaeffer
David and Katherine Sibert
Charles Siderius
Richard and Joan Siderius
Teresa Silcox
Dean and Lois Sirucek
Doc and Terri Smiley
Kip and Sherrie Smith

Roger and Libby Smith
Will and Bonnie Smith
Poonam Soni
Jerry and Patti Sorensen
Merry Lynn Southers
Jerry and Jeanne Southwood
Preston and Marjorie Spencer
David Stewart
Timothy Strand and Sukey Pfirman
Charles Sutfin
Brett Svetlik and Sierra McCartney
Karen Sykes
Millie Tarter
Carrie and Mike Thiel
James and Betty Thompson
Muffie and Jack Thomson
Sharon Thorne
Lee Travis
Paul and Samantha Travis
Jeff and Susan Tuttle
Denise and Mark VanArtsdale
Jim and Sandra Vashro
Gary Vassallo and Loretta Tunstall
Betty Violette
Raylene Wall
Ben and Katie Ward
Emily Webb
Terry and Sally Welder
Barbara White Family
Laura and Robert White
Nina Wickersham
Pat and Denny Winkel
Linda and John Winnie*
Carolyn and Benjamin Woodrow
Alida Wright*
Stephanie Wynn
Gerald and JoLynn Yenne
Larry and Diane Youmans
Deborah Lyn Zak
Jill Zignego

UP TO $100
Susan and Charles Abell
Linda Almquist
Anonymous
Apanii-Butterfly
Jennifer Asebrook and
  Richard Menicke
Gerald Askevold
Pattie Marie Baer
Jerry and Sharan Baracker
Shirley Battershell
Kevin Bauman
Cheryl A Becker
Carla Belski
Tom and Sharon Bengtson
Rita Bennett
Anne V Berg
Justin Bertram
Vivian J. Birchall
Carroll Blend
Michael and Diana Blend
Sara Boilen
Barbara R. Boorman
Lynne Brett
Phoebe Bright

Nels and Sally Broste
Kris and Trevor Brown
John and Madison Browning
Jori Bullemer
Bill and Kay Burg
Chuck Cameron and Vita Wright
Jamie and Christine Carbo
Gary and Shirley Carver
Leigh Clausen
Catherine Cloutier
Connie Cohen
Karin Connelly
Paul Conrad & Ellie Johnson
Katie Cox
Cory Davis
Michael and Lore Davis
Chris Degenhardt
Leslie Dillon
Angel Dominguez
Janet Downey
Greg and JoAnn Dramer
Jessica & Birch Drew
Joanne Ericksen
Erin Farris-Olsen
Marjorie Fiedler
Susan Fletcher
Mayre Flowers
Gail and Scott Galloway
Lydia Garvey
Bob Gates
Richard and Glenda Gehri
Karen Gentry
Ricci Gertz
Jim and Rosemary Gilbert
Christina Granrud
Greg and Catherine Gunderson*
Jonathan Haber and
  Susan Barmeyer
David Hadden
Emily Harkness
Kristen Harrison
Bill and Laura Hodge
Matt and Corrie Holloway
Kay Howells
Mary K. Huff
Ryan and Eve Hunter
Charlene and James Iannucci
Patricia Jaquith
Claudine Johnson
Gordon Johnson
Jeff Jones
Carole Jorgensen
Anton Kaufer
Matt Kennedy
Dianne Marie Klinski
Tanner and Stephanie Kuhl
Ross and Miranda Kulzer
Scott and Caroline Lawhead
Sheila Leduc
Nina and Stuart Levitt
Casey Lewis
Jake Libaire
Ed and Susan Lieser
Robert Lindig
Mitch and Gail Linne
Norma Linsky
Albert Liston

Becky Lomax
Marianne Madler
Larry and Barbara Magone
Brian and Denise Manning
Carol and Jim Marino
David Marx
Amy Mazzarisi
Chantel McCormick
Cecily McNeil
Jan and Pete Metzmaker
Yvonne Nanasi
Teresa Narduzzi
Norman and Marilyn Nelson
Ellie Newell
Mitchell Obrien
Vallina and Richard Ostrem
Neil and Carol Overby
Sara Parr
Jen Parsons
Dan and Jean Paschke
Lauren Pipkorn
Jack and Rachel Potter
Rebecca and Tony Powell
Roseanne Prevost-Morgan
Jamie Quinn
Alan and Christine Quint
Bob Ratliff and Jeanette Price
David Reis
Clint F Reynolds
PJ J Rismon
Chuck and Chris Robbins
Erick and Jennifer Robbins
Tom and Cindy Roberts
Amy Robinson
Allen Rodgers
Cheryl Ross and Charlie Rate
Sanders
Gladys and Marvin Sather
Richard H. Schaus
Ann Schroeder
Molly Shepherd
Jared Sibbitt
Mary Kay Sinclair
Barbara Squeri
Howard Stephenson
Julie Stetter
Glen and Joy Stocking
Courtney Stone
Stephanie L Sugars-Morsett
Gail Sullivan
Mark and Nancy Svennungsen
Jeanne Tallman and Don DuBeau
Janis Taylor
Elizabeth Temple
William Thomas
Nate Thompson
Charles Barteld van Rees
Constanza von der Pahlen
Dr. Loren and Sherry Vranish
Susan Waldron
Jan & Dar Wassink
Emma Wear
Charlie Webster and Debra Bond
Tim and Kari Wiley
John and Marjorie Wilson
Marilyn Wood
Louise Zak

BUSINESS MEMBERS
& SPONSORS
$500 - $2,500 
Corwin Environmental
  Consultants, Inc.
First Montana Bank
Flathead Beacon
Forestoration, Inc. 
Freedom Bank
Fun Beverage
Glacier Bank
Park Side Credit Union
Swan Mountain Outfitters
Wheaton’s Cyclery
Whitefish Credit Union
Wild Montana Anglers

UP TO $500
Amazon Smile
Backslope Brewing
Blacktail Mountain Ski Area
Bruce Boody Landscape 
  Architect, Inc.
Clearwater Montana Properties
Del’s Bar and Grill
Fidelity Charitable
Flathead Lutheran Bible Camp
Foxtail Förskola
Glacier Perks Coffee House
Gunsight Saloon Bar and Grill
Insty Prints
Insured Titles
Kehoe’s Agate Shop
Kroger
McKiernan Chiropractic &
  Sports Injury Center
Montana Raft Company
Montana Wild Wings
North Country Builders
Ogle, Worm & Travis, PLLP
Outlook Inn Bed & Breakfast
Polebridge Mercantile
Purple Mountain Lavender Farm
Rocky Mountain Outfitter
Schellinger Construction, Inc.
Sea Me Paddle Kayaking
Somers Bay Café
Tamarack Brewing Company
The Simple Chef Catering
Three Rivers Bank
The ZaneRay Group
Wildflower Society Yoga

CONSERVATION 
EASEMENT STEWARDSHIP 
CONTRIBUTIONS
Chrysta Bourne
Bob Danford and Terri Peterson
Iron Horse
Charles Taylor

* Preservation Partner
  Monthly Donor

Note: Summaries depict unaudited financials.  Most recent audited financials are available on our website or by request. 

FLATHEAD LAND TRUST HOLDS 69 CONSERVATION EASEMENTS AND HAS PARTNERED ON 20 COOPERATIVE 
PROJECTS FOR A TOTAL OF 17,111 ACRES CONSERVED.   

9% Endowment 
Fund Contributions

30% Project
Restricted Donations

10% Membership 
Donations

37% Project 
Restricted Grants

2% Interest/
Other Income                                                       
9% Grants

1% Events
2% Stewardship

Fund Contributions

INCOME
In 2021, Flathead Land Trust’s 

operations and project income 
was $1,078,675. Here’s the 
breakdown of where our

support came from.  

90% Conservation 
Projects, Program
Services

3% Fundraising

7% Administration

EXPENSES
In 2021, our operating

and project expenses were 
$769,909. Below is a

breakdown of how the
funds were spent.
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Get your tickets for Flathead Land Trust’s annual fundraising event benefitting community-based conservation of 
northwest Montana’s spectacular open spaces and wild places. Hosted at the beautiful Snowline Acres Ashley Creek 
Historic Venue with live music by the Christian Johnson Project, locally-sourced fare by Cartwright Catering, and 
topped off with an exciting live drive paddle raise. All proceeds go to a good cause - conservation of our land, water 
and the open spaces we love in the Flathead.

Tickets are $50 and can be purchased at www.flatheadlandtrust.org or by calling 406-752-8293.


